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August 12, 2002

Mr. Michael T. Lesar 
Chief, Rules and Directives Branch 
Division of Administrative Services 
Office of Administration 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop: T-6D59 
Washington, DC 20055-001
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Subject: Comments on Draft NUREG-1804, "Yucca Mountain Review Plan" 

By notice in Volume 67 of the Federal Register (FR), page 15257, dated March 29, 2002 
(i.e., 67 FR 15257), the NRC issued draft NUIREG 1804, "Yucca Mountain Review Plan," 
for public comment. The comment period was subsequently extended to August 12, 2002.  
Exelon Generation Company (EGC), LLC is pleased to submit comments on this important 
document.  

EGC has provided its comments to the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI). Accordingly, we 
strongly endorse the comments submitted by the NEI litter from Steven P. Kraft dated 
August 5, 2002.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 630-657-2813.  

Respectfully, 

R. M. Krich 
Vice President - Licensing Projects 

cc: Steven P. Kraft, NEI
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